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Subject:
Universal access to health care

Universal access to health care has been undermined by austerity measures and the economic crisis. Cuts in health services and difficult economic and social conditions are beginning to have a measurable impact on the health of the population in many countries. Yet the right to health care is guaranteed by international and European human rights instruments. Access to health care for all, without discrimination, is part of the core content of this right. However, in some Member States the crisis has resulted in massive cuts in medical staff and funding of public health centres, the closure of many emergency services and the introduction of co-payment schemes. Undocumented migrants only have access to emergency care. Access to health services is a vital concern for asylum seekers when the care they need is not available in their countries of origin. 

1.
What is the EU’s reaction to these facts?

2.
What suggestions can the Commission make regarding this specific problem?
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